
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

Report to the Board 

President Scodro welcomed all in attendance and recited one of the Board of Education Code 
of Conduct sections as a reminder and affirmation of each board member’s commitment to 
faithfully discharge their duties in pursuit of fulfilling the school district’s mission and vision.   

Ms. Scodro gave an update on upcoming events. 

Spring Recess March 22 through March 26   

Four- Day Adaptive Pause – students 
will attend school via remote learning- 

no in-person 
March 29, 30, 31, April 1  

 

Non-Attendance Days April 2-April 5 
 
 

 

Resume In-Person 
 

April 6 
 

 
 

Regular Board of Education Mtg. 

 
April 20 

7 p.m. 
Limited 
Seating 

Central 

President Scodro publicly thanked Dr. Scarsella for joining the Government Affairs Committee 
meeting for the Illinois State Realtor Association, to which she is a member.  Dr. Scarsella 
presented information on school funding and how property taxes are utilized to fund local 
school districts.  Ms. Scodro said she was very proud to have such an incredible representation 
of our district to one of the state’s largest trade organizations. 

 

 

 

 


